
Poulton Lancelyn Primary School     
          

 

 

 

Dear Parents,          8th March 2015 

 

 
 

To show our support for Comic Relief, the children will be able to come to school in mis-matching 

clothes on FRIDAY 15th MARCH in exchange for donations.  The Rights Crew will be at the gates in 

the morning with buckets to collect the money. 

 

The children will be involved in various activities during the day, such as telling jokes, a dance off and 

other fun activities the teachers have planned.  They will also spend time reflecting on how important 

their role as agents of change is to other children and following article 31 of ‘The Convention of 

Rights’ (All children have the right to take part in activities). 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mrs Higgins Carter 

Charities Lead Teacher 


